Flat
London, W2

5th August 1983

Dear Frances Morrell,

I have been asked by the Islington branch of the Irish in Britain Representation
Group to request a further meeting with you and also Andy Harris and Bob
Crossman. We particularly want to take up the idea of a Teaching and Resource
Centre we raised last time. You suggested we 'leave it with you'.

I enclose a document that outlines our major demands. It also goes on to

deal with the question of the inadequacy of constituting the Irish (or Asians
and Afro-Caribbean people) as yet another '"ethnic minority". We prefer the
term "colonial minority" and provide a brief account of Irish migration and
anti-Irish racism.

Please let me know at your earliest convenience possible dates for a meeting.

With best wishes,

Mary Hickman

cc: Andy Harris, Bob Crossman
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